
 11/27/2012 12:48 PM 
 
From: Nicholas Ilyadis [mailto:nickilyadis@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 26, 2012 11:21 PM 
Subject: Moratorium on wind turbine projects in New Hampshire 

Dear SB361 Commission Members, 
 
I would like to request your support for a moratorium on wind turbine projects in New 
Hampshire, particularly the Wild Meadows Wind project, proposed for Alexandria, Danbury and 
Grafton. I understand there is consideration of a moratorium on new energy projects, triggered 
by HB648 and the Northern Pass project.  
 
It is concerning to me that this substantial development is being considered with minimal notice 
to the people in these towns, as well as to others in the surrounding communities who are 
certainly going to be impacted. I am not opposed to "green" but loudly opposed to '''greed". 
 
I am requesting this moratorium be considered as I have concerns related to the negative impact 
this will have on our local economy and public health of our community, as well as impact to the 
Newfound watershed and wildlife environment. The negative consequences of these industrial 
wind turbines far outweigh the benefits.  

Shredded bald eagles and cranes are not something I would like to see laying on the ground next 
to the turbines. 37 of them in a line will make an effective killing machine for all birds migrating 
in the area. NH is a net energy exporter and this project will do nothing to add to the local 
economy other than a handful of jobs. 
 
Sincerely, 

Nicholas Ilyadis 

14 Iroquois Path 

Bridgewater, NH 03054 

 


